
 

 

 

Information for all applicants 

 

You are responsible for ensuring that the information in the issued sticker is correct. 

When you receive your sticker, please verify it immediately.  

If the sticker contains inaccurate details, inform the Danish Mission or the ESP immediately in 

order to have it corrected. The Danish Mission will correct the mistake and issue a new sticker 

without demanding an extra fee. 

Applicants should check that all details on the sticker are correct (e.g. name, validity dates, 

passport number etc.). 

In general, you are responsible for ensuring that you meet foreign entry requirements and that 

your travel documents, such as passports and visas (transit, business, tourist, and otherwise), 

are in order and any other foreign entry requirements are met. 

The Danish Mission is not liable for expenses related to e.g. change of flight ticket, new flight 

ticket, hotel etc. due to inaccurate details in the issued sticker.  

 

 


